
----------Forwarded 
From: Phillip Sweeney 
Date: Sat, Mar 8, 2014 at 
Subject: Compensation for the Widows - Campaign for the Widows 
To: "Sinodinos, Arthur (Senator)" <senator.sinodinos@aph.gov.au> 
~c: Adele Ferguson <aferguson@fairfaxmedia.com.au>, Department <Department@treasurv.gov.au> 

Dear Assistant Treasurer 

Following recent correspondence with your Chief of Staff please find attached a number of documents to 
focus the mind of the Assistant Treasurer on the plight of the widows. 

The Treasurer can no longer turn a "blind eye" to these matters. Nor can the Chairman of APRA, Dr John 
Laker. 

Can you please ask your Chief of Staff to file the attached Deeds safely for future reference in the Senate. 

Yours Sincerely 

Phillip Sweeney 

Advocate for the Widows 
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